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I fully support this bill and hope the legislature will pass it into law. It's shameful that buying
cosmetics is a research project - there's no need to expose people to formaldehyde, arsenic, and lead
when we know how harmful they are. And everyone is exposed when these forever chemicals wash
out into the environment. Please protect the people and environment of WA state by passing this
into law.


